
 

           

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE June 9, 2022 

 
 

Sturgeon Public Schools Board of Trustees Announces  
New Public School in the Town of Legal 

 
 

TOWN OF LEGAL – Public education is coming to the Town of Legal! Sturgeon Public 
Schools is proud to announce that the Division will be offering pre-kindergarten to grade 
4 school programming in the Town of Legal beginning the 2022-2023 school year.  

The Division has secured a school that includes office space, 3 classrooms, a 
gymnasium, green space, a playground, and parking. The school will be located at 5109 
- 46 Street.  

Sturgeon Public Schools gained access to the Town of Legal in 2011 and since that time 
the Division has offered families a choice of attending École Morinville Public, Four Winds 
Public School, Bon Accord Community School, or Lilian Schick School. Sturgeon Public 
Schools has also been running pre-kindergarten programming in Legal since the 2013-
2014 school year.  

Ms. Kessia Brenneis, Principal of Bon Accord Community School (BACS), will serve as 
Principal of both schools.   

Registration for Legal Public School and the new website (located at 
legalpublicschool.ca) will open on June 10, 2022. 
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